
	
  

	
  

 

 

October 16, 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Waynesville Sixth Grade Center would like to invite you to attend 
parent/teacher conferences on Thursday, October 23rd from 4-8pm on Friday, 
October 24th from 8-12pm.  You may come when it is convenient for you during 
either of these times.  NO APPOINTMENT IS NECESSARY. 
 
 
Upon arrival, you may pick up your child’s report card and MAP testing results 
from last year if your child was in the district.  Teachers from each cohort will 
be located in the following areas: 
 
Black cohort- Downstairs Activity Room/Hallway 
Orange cohort- Gymnasium 
White cohort- Upstairs Activity Room/Hallway 
 
We would also like to encourage you to visit with any or all teachers on your 
child’s cohort regarding their progress, particularly in content areas where they 
may be struggling.  Because each teacher will be meeting with 90+ parents, we 
would also like to remind parents to please be patient if there is a short wait 
time.  We encourage parents to keep conferences with teachers brief and to the 
point.  You may also e-mail specific concerns or questions to your child’s teacher 
prior to the conference.  E-mail addresses are available on the Sixth Grade 
Center’s website at http://waynesville.schoolwires.net/Domain/11 by clicking on the 
Teacher, tap at the top, then clicking on a specific teacher’s name. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at parent/teacher conferences! 
 
Educationally Yours, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Smith, Principal 
Waynesville Sixth Grade Center 
 

 

  


